
PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA 
Family and Community Development Committee 

 

 

PARLIAMENT OF VICTORIA | Family and Community Development Committee 
 

PARLIAMENT HOUSE, SPRING STREET, EAST MELBOURNE VIC 3002 T 03 8682 2843  F03 8682 2808 W www.parliament.vic.gov.au/fcdc 

 

 
19 February 2014 
 
 
Fr Greg Chambers sdb 
Salesian Provincial 
The Salesians of Don Bosco Provincial Centre 
PO Box 264 
ASCOT VALE  VIC  3032 
 
 
 
Dear Fr Chambers 
 
Thank you for your letter on 11 November 2013 regarding the transcript of evidence from 
Cardinal George Pell’s evidence on 27 May 2013.  
 
On behalf of the Family and Community Development Committee, I acknowledge that 
Ms Bronwyn Halfpenny incorrectly referred to a Salesian representative giving evidence 
relating to checks undertaken for new appointments. The evidence Ms Halfpenny was 
referring to was provided by the St John of God Order. 
 
I note your request for the record to be corrected. It is not possible for the transcript itself to 
be edited. We can, however, ensure that your letter is linked to Cardinal Pell’s transcript of 
evidence to correct the record.  
 
Can you please advise the Committee Executive Officer, Dr Janine Bush, how you would like 
to proceed in regard to this matter by Friday, 21 February 2014.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Georgie Crozier, MP  
Chair, Family and Community Development Committee  
 
 
 


